
Sunday 14th February 2021 

Woven – our District Lent Course 

(Personal Reflection on Monday evenings 7.30 – 8.30pm) 

1st Monday evening meeting: 22nd February 7.30 – 8.30pm) 

Hopefully you have received , or will shortly receive a copy of the Lent 
Course that our District Chair, Revd Micky Youngson, has written for 
this year.   

It has been designed so that it can be done as a 6-session course for 
small groups or for personal Bible contemplation.  So I hope that eve-
ryone will engage with it in some way as it explores the Gospel readings 
for Lent and brings in some other interesting passages from recent au-
thors.   

It isn’t an academic Bible Study but instead encourages us to use our 
imaginations to engage with the Bible passages.  I expect the group ses-
sions to last up to one hour.   

If you aren’t able to join our Zoom course don’t try to read through the 
booklet in one go!  Just make time every week to look at that week’s 
passages and material and then perhaps share with a friend some of 
your personal reflections, or simply the thing that struck you most.   

God’s best to you! 

Roger 
 

 Lent Course: ‘Woven’. 7.30pm Monday 22nd February 2021  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86333387340?pwd=ZkRGbHU5b1ZoTlZyUFVoaS83dW5nZz09   Meeting ID: 
863 3338 7340.  Passcode: 358553.  Landline: 0203 051 2874   

6pm Sunday 14th February Evening Service Roger Dunlop 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81332285563?pwd=ZVB5YTk2bWVIQUx0RmFsbkkxYlg2dz09  Meeting ID: 813 
3228 5563.  Passcode: 018864    Landline: 0203 051 2874   
 

 

Circuit Zoom Service 
Join us at 10.45am each Sunday morning to share in worship with others from around the Circuit. 
If you are unable to attend your Church service and would like to continue online worship- this is 
for you! 
The Circuit Zoom Service this Sunday, 14th February will be led by Local Preacher, Mr Richard 
Reid 

Log into Zoom using the following details 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88601433540?pwd=VjZYUzBEVEFsOHdxS2VRRENUMzlsUT09  
Meeting ID: 886 0143 3540 
Passcode: 611964  

 POSTERS OF HOPE & GRATITUDE for Church 

We are planning to make posters to hang in 5 of the windows in Church, for passers by to see, to reflect 
the things we are still grateful for, during this very long lockdown. The pictures in the posters will include 
images to reflect such things as: Kindness, Nature, Family Time, Creativity, Walks in the Woods. 

www.rmmc.org.uk    Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/tempRMMC/ 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86333387340?pwd=ZkRGbHU5b1ZoTlZyUFVoaS83dW5nZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81332285563?pwd=ZVB5YTk2bWVIQUx0RmFsbkkxYlg2dz09
https://hah.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=9170b8eea22f6777c51e7e5d0&id=690247d2ec&e=3dc4c4b912
http://www.rmmc.org.uk
http://www.facebook.com/groups/tempRMMC/


If anyone would like to make a poster, please contact Val Graham email:valgraham@btinternet.com 

The paper for the poster, and coloured paper to create the images will all by provided.  

 
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Challenge at Wesley's Chapel 
Feed My Sheep: Wesley’s Kitchen Pancake Challenge on Zoom: Tues 16th February, 7.00pm -"Watch our 
ministers go head to head in the kitchen and vote for the winner, raising money for our ground floor kitch-
enette refurbishment."  For further details or to take part in this challenge please go to https://
wesleyschapel.churchsuite.com/events/sah4pehb  If you are not able to join us but would like to make a 
donation, please visit: https://www.give.net/kitchenett  

 

Easter Celebration Newsletter 

We are hoping to produce an Easter Celebration Newsletter, would you be able to contribute an item? It 
could be about your experience in lockdown, how your group has been keeping in touch, a poem or 
something that you have found interesting, something you have written, a photograph or drawings, 
something funny,  or anything else you think will brighten our days. I'm sure there are lots of good ideas 
out there! So please put your thinking caps on ! 

Please send your contributions to newsletter@rmmc.org.uk by Tuesday 2nd March  

 

Spring Harvest 

Spring Harvest is taking place online again this year, from 4th to 8th April. Unlike last year, this 
year's event will be ticketed. Ticket prices start at £55 which gives full access to the event for two 
devices in the same household, with the ability to catch up on sessions missed until the end of 
April. More information is available from the Spring Harvest website at: https://springharvest.org/
springharvesthome21 . 

 

Church Council Meeting 

A reminder the next church council meeting will be held via zoom on Thursday 11th March. If you have an 
item to add to the agenda for this meeting please let Roger know by. Monday 22nd February. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Northwood Methodist Church Quiz Night Invitation Fri 26th Feb at 7.00pm  

Play from the comforts of your home. Invite your friends. 
Five rounds -10 minute break for nibbles- five further rounds, both sessions includes a music 
round. 
John Lewis token prizes for first three teams. 
Entry £10.00 per household (proceeds for Church Charities) Payment either: 
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Direct Banking- email To : daphne.bird@mac.com for details, or by cheque for £10.00 made pay-
able to S Askew, sent to 2 Waverley Gdns. Northwood HA6 1RD, please include email address 
with cheque to receive Zoom login details  
Click here for more information Northwood Quiz night 2021.pdf 

 
Half-term fun with John Wesley's House and the Museum of Methodism 
The team at John Wesley's House have put together some fun and exciting family acivities for 
this February half-term. From playful activity packs to the Wesley's Wednesday Challenge, 
there's a little something for all. Click here to find out more. 

Prayer Requests 

 We pray for Len and his two daughters after the death of Barbara. 

 for Aoibhin as she recovers from a major operation.  

  for Tony as he battles against cancer. 

 and for Jon and Valerie Pope. Jon Pope is now home and is continuing his recovery. 

  

Please also continue to pray for :- 

 anyone suffering from mental issues and from loneliness because of isolation.  

  all those who have contracted Coronavirus and thank God for all who have survived. 

 Prayers and Blessings to all at Ruislip Manor and beyond - stay safe.  
 

Friday 12th February: 

This week we pray for everyone at Eastcote Methodist Church  

We bring Ruislip Nursing Home and Whitby Dene Care Home to God in prayer. 

We also pray for the people who live in Bessingby Road and Beverley Road 

We wish many happy returns to all who celebrate a birthday in February 
 

 

CIRCUIT PRAYER MEETING 
All are welcome to join our Circuit Prayer Meeting every Thursday morning starting at 9am and 
finishing by 9.30am.  Currently, the Circuit Mission Strategy is focusing on Prayer and we look 
forward to praying together.  

Please find Login details below: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84168659990?pwd=NWpOcW1YNlRSeldHVU1ialVXWGgwQT09  
Meeting ID: 841 6865 9990 
Passcode: 296725  

 

 

 

Items for the News sheet for Friday 19th February to Janet Miles , by email  

newsletter@rmmc.org.uk by Wednesday 17th February, please  
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